On 02-21-2008 Sheila Kennedy called and said the Permits with API #

30-015-35798

30-

30-015-35800

30-015-35801

Had been permitted under the wrong Ogrid Number (233194)POGO PRODUCING

SAN JUAN COMPANY and they should have been under Ogrid 17891 POGO

PRODUCING COMPANY from the time they where permitted and the time we where

notified of the error an Operator Change had been filed to change the wells to &gid © 74/ 0
(256999) POGO PRODUCING COMPANY LLC.



